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United Guilds’ Service 
St Paul’s Cathedral 

Friday 15 March 2024 
 

 
 

Members of the Company and partners are invited and encouraged to attend 
this very important occasion in the Livery year.  
 
At a meeting of the Twelve Great Companies in 1943 it was decided to hold a Service in St. 
Paul’s Cathedral, the idea being that it would lift the spirits of the City following the Blitz 
during the Second World War. 
 
This Service, in the presence of the Lord Mayor, Sheriffs and Court of Aldermen, is an 
annual event and is one of the few occasions when the Livery Companies and Guilds of 
the City gather together as a whole.  It is a colourful and interesting spectacle to see all the 
Livery Companies and Guilds represented by Masters, Prime Wardens and Upper Bailiffs, 
together with their Wardens, in their robes and badges.  The Service, with an illuminating 



sermon, is traditionally uplifting, terminating in a rousing rendition of two verses of the 
National Anthem. 
 

 
 
Admission to the Cathedral is by ticket only and the seating is divided in that the Master, 
Wardens and Court occupy the Company Pew with their partners seated elsewhere.  
Liverymen and their partners will be seated together.  Tickets are limited and will be 
issued on a first come first served basis.  Dress on the day will be lounge suits and this is 
an occasion when ladies are encouraged to wear hats. 
 
At the conclusion of the Service, we are invited to a three-course lunch with wines at Wax 
Chandlers’ Hall, 6 Gresham Street, London, EC2V 7AD.  The cost of the lunch will be 
£80.00 per head. 
 
To register your interest please contact Christine, our Clerk by 23 February using e-mail: 
clerk@waterconservators.org 
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